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In order to make sure that prison does not become any more of a money maker/slave 

trade than it already has in this country, we need to take steps to reduce the number 

of people who may return due to additional infractions. This study will help our justice 

system to be more streamlined and efficient and will make sure that violent offenders 

are treated as such.  


